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I am writing to oppose Oregon Senate bill 210 put forward by your Republican peers. 

This system has been working for Oregon voters for decades and works well for busy 

families, the home bound and everyday folks. If we are working to save money for the 

governments (both State and Federal) we should nIt be fixing something that is not 

broken. Please represent me on this measure.  

Thank you, Darrah Halliburton 


